
Sir -  
My wife and I were at your concert on March 26 here in Washington DC - 
and, as I mentioned to you in person at intermission, we were thrilled at 
having the opportunity to see and hear the choir.  
Bravo !! Mazel Tov on such a grand concert !! Yasher Koach !! "Way to go 
!!"  
I've got a few thoughts, all related to Jewish music, that I'd like to share with 
you, sir - but right now, it's lunch time here in Washington, and it’s a 
beautiful spring day outside, so I'm going to go for a walk and enjoy the great 
weather.  
Please come back to Washington soon - we should have had a "standing room 
only" crowd for you on Sunday [if you're not familiar with that term, it 
means that every seat in the theater is taken so some members of the audience 
have to stand to be there] - those who missed your concert missed not only 
great singing, but also missed a great slice of true Show Business !!  
Respectfully  
Dudley "Slide" Schwartz  
Proud member of the trombone section of the Rockville Brass Band, and 
proud organizer of "Eine Kleine Tikva," the Klezmer, Yiddish, Ladino, etc 
band at our synagogue  
 


